State of Florida

JHublic Sertice Qommission
-M-E-M-0O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: August 2,2002

TO: Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services

FROM: Office of the General Counsel (Echternacht) WN@

RE: Docket No. 020516-WU - Application for staff-assisted rate case in Polk County by Keen
Sales, Rentals and Utilities, Inc.

Please file the attached letter dated July 24, 2002, in the docket file for the above-
referenced docket.

KNE/dm

cc: Division of Economic Regulation (Willis, Davis, Fitch, Lingo,
Massoudi, Rendell, Sargent)
Division of Auditing & Financial Analysis (Vandiver, Winston)
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Katherine Echternacht, Esquire

Florida Public Service Commission - ~'ank PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISS SION
2540 Shiumai -a Cak Boulevard ' W‘”‘"’- U" ME w-—

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

Re: Application for Staff Assisted Rate Case in Polk County by Keen Sales, Rentals
and Utilities, Inc.; Docket No. 020516
Our File No. 37034.02

Dear Ms. Echternacht:

As you know, this firm represciits Keen Sales, Rentals and Utilities, Inc. in
connection with the above-referenced SARC. While I want to keep my involvement in
the SARC to a minimum (and I do not iieed to be contacted before contacting the
Utility directly), I would like to receive copies of correspondence being sent directly
to the Utility so that I may advise the Utility as necessary. I noted from the PSC web
page that several letters have gone to the Utility and I have downloaded those for my
file. (Denise Vandiver did send me a copy of her July 5, 2002 letter to Mr. Keen).
However, I would appreciate it if you would advise the staff in the future to send me
a copy of all correspondence forwarded to the Utility.

Thank you for vour attention to this matter and please do not hesitate to give
me a call should you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

)DJJW&%\ zm(&fé -

MARTIN S! FRIEDMAN
For the Firm
MSF/brm

cc:  Mr. James Ray Keen



